
MEETING OF THE CURRICULUM COMMITTEE 

3:15 PM, September 24, 2020 

Zoom  

Sara Mathew called meeting to order at 3:15 PM.  

Voting Members in Attendance: Haining Chen, John Claybon, Abbie Figueroa, Jeff Provine, 
Ann Raia, Markus Smith, Courtney Vahlberg, Amanda Williams-Mize, Joyce Geb, Daniel 
Bakewell, Sonya Gore, Dawn Ladiski, Stephanie Miller, Tamala Zolicoffer 

Absent Voting Members: Cheryl Bristol, Vince Bridges 

Non-voting Members in Attendance: Makenna Green Garrison, Sara Mathew 

Absent Ex-Officio Members: Kim Jameson 

Others in Attendance: Brad Walker, Vijayan Ramachandran, Mary Jones 

Approval of Minutes: Joyce Geb made a motion to approve the minutes of the minutes from 
September 17. The minutes from September 17 were approved unanimously by committee vote.  

General Education Update: No updates. 

Non-Substantive Changes: No updates. 

Professor Brad Walker presented a proposal for the Vehicle Service Advisor Certificate to be 
moved from the AAS –Business: Vehicle Service Management Option and embedded under the 
AAS-Automotive Technology: Automotive Technology Internship Program Option. Also, he 
presented a proposal to modify the Vehicle Service Advisor Certificate to include more automotive 
technology courses in the program and remove some business course offerings to provide the 
automotive focus needed for the industry.  

Joyce Geb made motion to accept, and Abbie Figueroa seconded. Motion passed unanimously. 

Professor Ramachandran also presented a request to delete the AAS-Business: Vehicle Service 
Management Option.  The degree has not produced any graduates, and industry demand is very 
low. 

Daniel Bakewell made a motion to accept the request, and it was seconded by Ann Raia. Motion 
passed unanimously. 

Meeting adjourned at 3:45 PM.  

 


